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May 19, 2020

To whom it may concern,
It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Shayina Dubuisson.  She was a pleasure to work with and has a bright future in whatever career path she takes.  Some of her key strengths are as follows:
· She is bright and extremely attentive to detail
· She completed all required tasks and projects effectively and efficiently
· She always came in with a positive attitude
· She followed directions and iterated instructions to make sure they were clear and understood
· She would be a great addition to any fashion company
I am so sorry our time together was cut short by this Covid pandemic, as I know she would’ve continued to excel within our organization.  We wish her the best of luck in the future. 
Sincerely,
Robyn Silver
Sr. Account Executive
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